
RESOLUTION NO . 93-2 6 

OF THE 

SQUAXIN ISLAND TRIBAL COUNCIL 

WHEREAS, the Squaxin Island Tribal Council is the governing body 
of the Squaxin Island Indian Reservation. by authority of the 
Constitution and By-Laws of the Squaxin Island Tribe, as approved 
and adopted by the General Body and the Secretary of the Interior 
on July 8,1965; and 

WHEREAS, the Squaxin Island Tribal Cduncil has been entrusted with 
conducting the business of the Squaxin Island Tribe; and 

WHEREAS, the health, safety and general welfare of the Indian 
people of the Squaxin Island Tribe is the responsibility of the 
Squaxin Island Tribal Council, and 

WHEREAS, the SquaXin Island Tribal Council has the responsibility 
to sUpport and develop services to provide alcohol and .drug 
treatment for the Indian community, and 

WHEREAS, the Indian Health Service may have in-patient, out- 
patient treatment funds available for the Portland Indian Health 
Service; and 

WHEREAS, the Squaxin Island Tribe has the trained personnel to 
administer a contract providing this service, 

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, that the Squaxin Island Tribal 
Council requests that Indian Health Service consider the Tribe for 
contracting In—patient, Out-patient Alcohol/Drug Treatment in the 
King and Pierce County area. 
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Resolution No. 93-26 
(continued) ’ 

CERTIFICATION 
The Squaxin Island Tribal Council does hereby certify that the 
foregoing resolution was adopted at a meeting of the Squaxin Island 
Tribal Council, held on the 8th day of April, 1993, at the Squaxin 
Island Tribal Offices, at Kamilche, Washington, and where a quorum 
was present and approving the resolution by a vote of “3 FOR and 

O AGAINST with / ABSTAINING. 
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